
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

TOPIC: Kelso City Council will hold a public hearing on October 16th regarding the 

vacation of Elm Street and a portion of the alley north of Elm Street and a 

portion of an alley located midway between Yew Street and vacated Laurel 

Street and between 4th Avenue S. and 5th Avenue S.  

DATE, TIME 
and PLACE: 

October 16, 2018 at 6 PM 
Kelso City Hall, Council Chambers 
203 S. Pacific 
Kelso, WA  

CONTACT: To view the proposed changes during regular business hours or to request a 
copy, contact: 
Tammy Baraconi, Planning Manager 
203 S. Pacific 
Kelso, WA 98626 
360.577.3321, or tbaraconi@kelso.gov  

  
Anyone interested may appear and be heard. The decision of the City Council will be mailed to 
all those who submit comments, testify at the hearing or request the decision in writing.   Any 

aggrieved party of record can file an appeal with Cowlitz County Superior Court. 
 

***Written public comment can be accepted until 4:30 PM on October 15, 2018*** 
 

 

 


